
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
It’s hard to believe that we 
are entering our fourth 
month at school as we say 
goodbye to another 
month. Christmas is fast 
approaching and the 
children are already 
excited knowing that Santa 
comes in December!    
 
In November, the students 
learned about World 
Kindness Day, which is 
celebrated on November 
13.  
 
The children were busy 
learning about the 'Five 
Senses’ and the body parts 
through exploration and 

learned about how we 
use our senses in everyday 
life. 
We also continued our 
weekly rountine counting 
and identifying numbers 
up to 13. The students also 
learned the letters J, K,L, M. 
We worked on letter and 
number recognition 
through games, poems, 
worksheets and songs.  
 
During this month, we also 
introduced sights words in 
class.  
In Art, the students have 
been making winter crafts. 
I really enjoyed seeing their  
beautiful Winter Snowmen!  
 

I am really excited for 
December as it is a special 
month for many reasons! 
Not only does the big guy 
in the red suit come next 
month but it’s also a great 
time to learn about 
Christmas traditions and 
the winter season! 
 
 
 
 

Happy November!  

Miss Sandra 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

December 6- Saint 
Nicholas Day 
 
December 16- Christmas 
Meeting with parents 
 
December 23-31  
Christmas Break 
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